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Response to Comment Letter O12 

Backcountry Against Dumps 

Donna Tisdale 

March 3, 2014 

O12-1 The County of San Diego acknowledges Backcountry 

Against Dumps’ endorsement of the comments 

submitted by the Boulevard Community Planning 

Group (see comment letter C4), Anza-Borrego 

Foundation (see comment letter O4), the Cleveland 

National Forest Foundation (see comment letter O3), 

the Nature Conservancy (see comment letter O7), 

Volker Law (see comment letter O10), Dr. Timothy 

Schoechle (see comment letter O11), and Richard 

James of E-Coustic Solutions (see comment letter 

O21). These comments have been incorporated into 

the administrative record and responses are provided 

to each respective comment letter.  
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